
 
Sunday, May 5, 2019 

 
Praise Music 
 O Sons and Daughters, Let Us Sing!                               HWB #274  
 Praise with Joy the World’s Creator                                      STJ #16   

Prelude 
   Andante                                         Felix Mendelssohn 
   Holy, Holy, Holy!                         Arr. John B. Dykes 

Call to worship        

Prayer  

Welcome 

Gathering Hymn 
 Joys are Flowing Like a River                                            HWB #301 

Moment in Mission 

Children’s Time  

Offering/Prayer              Candlelight Supper Club           David Carr Glover 

Breathe on Me, Breath of God                                                        HWB #356 

Sharing Time  

Congregational Prayer 

Scripture       John 13:34-35 (Page #570 in pew Bible);  
                           John 20:19-31 (Page #574 in pew Bible) 

Sermon        “Authenticity” 

Sending Hymn    
 We Walk by Faith                                                    HWB #570 

Benediction  

Musical Response 

Postlude   



TODAY - May 5 
Greeters: John & Monica Clem 
9:30 am: Praise Music led by Jaden Thomas 
 9:45 am: Worship Service 
Accompanists: Charlene Freisen with Jada Koerner & Josie Epp 
Worship Leader: Paige Zachariasen 
Worship Music: Elvera Deckert 
Children’s Time:  Pastor Jack Scandrett 
Moment in Mission: Gloria Graber 
Scripture Reading: Jaden Thomas 
Message: Pastor Jack Scandrett 
Coffee Time: Marcella Glanzer 
10:45 am: Sunday School for all ages 
12:00 pm: BUILD YOUR OWN TACO Fundraiser for the  
                 MCC Relief Sale expenses 
 

NEXT SUNDAY - May 12-Happy Mother’s Day 
Greeters: Steve Mendel 
9:30 am: Praise Music led by Amy Hofer Vetch 
9:45 am: Worship Service 
Accompanist: Paige Zachariasen 
Worship Leader: Edie Tschetter 
Worship Music: Children’s Sunday School 
Jaden Thomas Hymnal Presentation:  
Children’s Time: Pastor Jack Scandrett 
Scripture Reading:  
Message: Pastor Jack Scandrett 
Coffee Time: Dustin & Kym Tschetter 
10:45 am: Sunday School for all ages 
 

Prayer Requests 

 Pray for  SD and NE dealing with aftermath of storms 
 Farmers– Continue to pray for patience with the upcoming  
                        planting season 
 VBS–  Pray for  the  leaders, volunteers and children that will  
                  attend as they learn that God is Good! 
 Additional Requests 
 
 



 

Pastor Jack has a new 

 phone number: 

605.679.0258 

 

 

 

Plan to enjoy a delicious noon meal TODAY  

in an effort to raise funds for SD MCC Relief Sale expenses. 

 Donations will be accepted. Please make your checks out to 

 Hutterthal Mennonite Church  and designate relief sale in the memo line. 

 

Jaden Thomas’ Graduation 2019 Open House 
Please join in celebrating Jaden’s high school graduation. 
 An open house will be held on Saturday, May 18, from 

 12:00 to 3:00 pm. in the church fellowship hall.  
The graduation ceremony will be at 6:00 pm in Pioneer Hall.  

 Come and share  this milestone event in Jaden’s life.-Philip & Joline Thomas 

 

Community and Beyond 

Celebrate the 2019 Community Baccalaureate May 5th 
Marion and Freeman church members are invited to the joint Baccalaureate service held Sunday, 
May 5 at 4:00pm in the Freeman Community Center gym (224 S. Wipf St.). Your participation in 
the service is a chance for you to share God’s blessing with the area graduates from Freeman and 
Marion. Graduates present will also receive a special “sweet” ticket redeemable that day at Free-
man’s Delicious Flavor Bakery.  
The celebration is arranged by the Freeman Ministerial, an association of local churches 
 and faith leaders.   
 

Freeman Academy Spring Concert 
The Freeman Academy Music Department will present their  

High School Spring Concert Tuesday, May 14, at 7:30 p.m. in Pioneer Hall. 
  A variety of music will be performed by the High School Choir, the Chamber Choir, and the 

Concert Band (grades 7-12).  All are welcome to attend. 
 

 

May Projects 
Congregational  
Ministries: 
Infant Care Kits-Make 
your own (see sheet that 
was in your mailbox 
earlier) or contact  
Sharon Waltner who 
will make your kit - cost 
$25. 

Children's Sunday 

School Department: 

School Kits 

Calendar of Events 
Today, May 5, 12:00pm: MCC Relief Sale  
                                            meal fundraiser 
May 15, 8:00pm: Board Meeting 

May 27-June 1, 9:00am: ROAR! VBS 
 



Faith and Leadership Scholarship  
Freeman Academy is accepting applications for the new Faith and Leadership Scholarship 
for students in grades 9-12. Recipients will receive 40% off of the regular high school tui-
tion rate and a scholarship to attend summer leadership training through their denomina-
tion or an approved regional or national program. Applicants must be new students who 
have a GPA of 3.5 or higher, and who wish to develop their leadership skills through contri-
butions to the school. An interview and essay are required. Two scholarships can be given 
each year. Details at FreemanAcademy.org/Faith&Leadership/. Deadline May 20, 2019. 
Contact Lynnelle Allison, Enrollment Director, for more information. 

 
The Swan Lake Christian Camp April newsletter is now available to read online.   

Read about ways that God is working and upcoming events at camp.  
 Go to www.myslcc.com/about-us/newsletters/.   

Swan Lake Christian Camp invites people of all ages to join us for a  
weekend of fun at Family Camp, June 14-16, 2019.  

 For more information and to register, go to www.myslcc.com. 
 

Young people between 15 and 20: Are you interested in what is going on in  
the church beyond your congregation? Did you know that youth are invited to participate 

in Central Plains Annual Meeting delegate sessions? 
 Consider coming to Kalona, Iowa on June 20-23 to participate in the 

 worship, business, workshops and fun!  
Ask your pastor or council chair about this opportunity.  

 You can find more information about youth delegates at www.centralplainsmc.org/
annual-meeting-2019.html. 

 

Save the Date: June 26 for our annual Volunteer Appreciation event at Mennonite Central 
Committee in North Newton from 5-7. We will celebrate all the work our volunteers do by 
enjoying an indoor summer picnic together! 
Attention all MCC Alumni! Are you interested in connecting with other MCC alumni? 
Have you wondered about attending an MCC alumni gathering or even hosting one your-
self? If so, please contact us at centralstates@mcc.org to start the conversation. 
Save the Date: Mennonite Central Committee is celebrating 100 years of working for relief, 
development and peace in the name of Christ in 2020. Mark your calendars to join us for 
the evening of February 29 at Tabor College in Hillsboro, Kansas. More details to come! 
Support MCC via AmazonSmile: This is not a plug to begin or continue to shop at Ama-
zon.com, but if you find yourself making an Amazon purchase, please use the Ama-
zonSmile site. The ordering process is the same, but the difference is that 0.5% of your 
purchases will be donated to MCC (assuming you will choose MCC U.S. as your charitable 
organization!) FYI…total donations to MCC from AmazonSmile in 2018 were $2,955; $2,625 
in 2017. If you have any questions, please contact maynardknepp@mcc.org 
 or jordanpenner@mcc.org.  

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Pastor Contact Information:  
jackscandrett4@gmail.com 

Pastor Jack’s Mobile: 605.679.0258  
Church office contact # 605.400.3249 

Bekka Kramer, Admin. Asst.  

 
For more information on Hutterthal Mennonite Church 

 happenings visit www.hmcfreeman.org 


